
NEWSLETTER
TERM 2, WEEK 4 2017

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

BOOK FAIR WEEK
WHEN: 29 MAY - 02 JUNE Everyday

WHERE: Library
TIME: 8.30-9.00AM & 2.50-3.30PM

Come along and support our annual Book Fair
There are heaps of cool books to buy

PHOTOLIFE
Please make sure you have completed your child’s envelope and returned 

to school by Monday 29th May at the latest.
No payment means no photo.

 PARENTS PLEASE NO dropping off of your children or 
parking up the school driveway at anytime!

This is for staff and courier drivers only.

                   BREAKFAST CLUB 
                                is now on 2 mornings a week in the Hall   

                                 Tuesdays and Thursdays
                                  8.00am - 8.30am

REMINDERS:
•if your child is away you must leave a message on the school phone 579 6434 

OR text the school mobile 021 782 665 OR lodge it on our school website 
www.stanhope.school.nz - child’s name, room number and reason why

•the uniform shop is open everyday 8am - 3.30pm
•please name all your children’s clothing
•Monday 5th June is Queen’s Birthday  - NO SCHOOL that day
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